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Amendment No.  3 
Council Bill No. 58-2022  

Amendment Proposed by: The Chairperson at the request of the County Executive 

Introduced: October 3, 2022 

Auditor: Michael A. Martin 
 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

Our Office was unable to determine the fiscal impact related to CB58-2022’s proposed change to 
reduce the school surcharge for residential additions.  While this is still the case, our Office has 
quantified the proposed amendment’s fiscal impact.   

Our Office calculated the County would have been required to refund $588,532 as a result of the 
retroactive application of this legislation as of January 1, 2022. This amendment will allow the 
County to retain these fees.   

 

Purpose: 

This amendment removes the retroactive provision proposed in CB58-2022 that would have 
made it applicable to any residential new construction classified as an addition for which a 
building permit was issued on or after January 1, 2022.   

 

Other Comments: 

None 


